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Alan Congdon

From: Lori Nichols <outlook_9B542A36FB90DF9A@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 12:31 PM
To: Planning Resource Object
Subject: Project H-22-08

 
 

I am concerned that Hernando is allowing urban sprawl into rural areas of the county after they have voiced their opinion to curb urban sprawl. The project they about to approve (they approve most developer's plan) a 500 
resident project at the corner of US19 and Centralia Road. All homes in this neighborhood are on at LEAST 1/2 acre each. This development does not conform to the rest of the neighborhood. They also planning on connecting 
their streets to ours causing our neighborhood to have through traffic. Our nice area is going to turn into city life, which we all have been moving to escape. Please 
agriculture areas. 

Lori Nichols 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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